
   

  
   

Dear PJCC Fitness Family,  
 
We have terrific news to share… we are authorized to OPEN INDOOR FITNESS on Monday, 
October 5, 2020! Please make your reservations via MINDBODY or on the PJCC App 
beginning Friday, October 2.  
 
SAFETY & WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT  
 
Yesterday it was announced that San Mateo County has been downgraded to the red level for 
COVID-19 cases, by the State of California. This means that we will reopen indoor fitness for 
members 13+ years old. Indoor fitness includes cardio and strength training equipment as well as 
some low-impact indoor group exercise classes. High-impact classes will remain outside at our 
Functional Fitness Park.  
 
Upon entering the Center, the temperature of all members and staff will be scanned by a posted, no 
contact infrared thermometer.  
 
Masks are required indoors at all times, without exception. Masks must be worn outdoors, 
except when swimming or while maintaining six feet of distance when working out.  
 
Safety is our highest priority. Indoor fitness equipment will be cleaned by staff before and after 
each use, and we ask members to do the same. PJCC uses sanitizing solutions and wipes with a 
minimum 70% alcohol content and that meet and exceed CDC recommendations. Very 
importantly, in between member reservation times throughout the day, the indoor areas of the 
Center will be sanitized by electrostatic spraying.  
 
Comprehensive reopening information is available on our website. 
 
We will resume billing your monthly membership dues again in October 2020.  
 

https://pjcc.acemlna.com/lt.php?s=c42fd1951155c949e7ef75aacbebeb55&i=345A729A3A3106
https://pjcc.acemlna.com/lt.php?s=c42fd1951155c949e7ef75aacbebeb55&i=345A729A3A3107
https://pjcc.acemlna.com/lt.php?s=c42fd1951155c949e7ef75aacbebeb55&i=345A729A3A3089


 
 
 

 

Please note that when indoor fitness reopens, we will NOT be authorized to reopen the indoor 
swimming pool. The outdoor pool will remain available for lap swimming for members 13+ 
years old.  
 
We will continue to offer members valuable virtual content with your favorite trainers and 
instructors so that those who prefer to exercise remotely — or who want a hybrid experience of 
fitness in the Center and at home — will have access to effective, fun online fitness.  
 
We cannot wait to welcome you back INSIDE the Center next Monday! See you soon.  
 
With appreciation for your unwavering support,  
 
Paul Geduldig, Chief Executive Officer  
 
Seth Hazen, Chief Wellness Officer  
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